
Meeting: Council

Date: Wednesday 15 November 2017

Subject: Local council tax reduction scheme 2018/19 

Report of: Councillor Alan Shuttleworth on behalf of the Cabinet

The Council is asked to consider the minute and resolution of the Cabinet meeting 
held on 18 October 2017 as set out below.

Further copies of the report to Cabinet are available on request – please see end of 
this report.  A copy may be seen on the Council’s website by following the link 
below:

http://democracy.eastbourne.gov.uk/ieDocHome.aspx?bcr=1

1) That full Council be recommended to adopt Eastbourne Borough 
Council’s Council Tax Reduction Scheme for 2017/18 as the equivalent 
scheme for 2018/19.

(2) That the Exceptional Hardship fund continued for 2018/19, subject to 
continued support by the major preceptors.

Minute extract
Cabinet 18 October 2017

42. Local council tax reduction scheme 2018/19

The Cabinet considered the report of the Director of Service Delivery, 
regarding the proposed local council tax reduction scheme for 2018/19, 
outlined in the report.

It was recommended that the current 2017/18 scheme be adopted again 
for 2018/19.  The scheme was similar to schemes adopted by Lewes, 
Rother and Wealden councils. Information relating to the Exceptional 
Hardship Fund and Council Tax Collection Rate were detailed in the report.

It was a legal requirement that full Council approve the scheme annually, 
once recommended by Cabinet.

Resolved: 

(1) That full Council be recommended to adopt Eastbourne Borough 
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Council’s Council Tax Reduction Scheme for 2017/18 as the equivalent 
scheme for 2018/19.

(2) That the Exceptional Hardship fund continued for 2018/19, subject to 
continued support by the major preceptors.

Reason for decision:

It is a legal requirement that full Council approve the scheme annually.

For a copy of the report please contact Local Democracy at 1 Grove Road, 
Eastbourne, BN21 4TW.  Tel. (01323) 415022 or 415021.
E-mail:  localdemocracy@eastbourne.gov.uk

For further information please contact:  Bill McCafferty, Functional Lead for 
Thriving Communities, 1 Grove Road, Eastbourne, BN21 4TW.  
Tel: (01323) 415171.  E-mail: bill.mccafferty@eastbourne.gov.uk 
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